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I urge you to oppose HB 4005, which seeks to eliminate Professional Employer 

Organizations (PEOs) in Oregon.  PEOs are essential for over 3,000 small 

businesses in Oregon. 

 

PEOs offer small businesses access to cost-effective benefits and services, helping 

them compete with larger corporations. Eliminating PEOs would burden small 

businesses with additional administrative tasks and hinder their ability to thrive. 

 

I encourage you to explore solutions that support small businesses while maintaining 

the benefits of PEOs. Please consider the impact on Oregon's small business 

community before moving forward with this legislation. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gloria Montes 

 


